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Newfoundland Power 

Q. In relation to Newfoundland Power’s reply to CA-NP-016 please advise if the 1 

content of the critical customers list had been disclosed to the public utilities board 2 

prior to January 2, 2014 and if so, what specifically was disclosed to the public 3 

utilities board. 4 

 5 

A. The content of Newfoundland Power’s critical customer list had not been disclosed to the 6 

Board prior to the Company’s filing of the responses to Requests for Information CA-7 

NP-016 and CA-NP-017. 8 

 9 

 Newfoundland Power observes that its practice with regard to critical customers is 10 

consistent with current North American public utility practice. 11 
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